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Dear MTC Commissioners:
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Gail Murray BART supports the Seamless Transit Maps project, a joint initiative of SPUR and the
1STOSTRICT Silicon Valley Community Foundation and the Metropolitan Transportation
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yfu oetReT BART is committed to increasing transit ridership and to improving the transit

Robert Raburn, Ph.D.  €xperience for our customers. The more seamless public transportation in the Bay
4TH DISTRICT Area becomes across operators, the better able we will be meet the needs of our
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THOSTRLT Maps are an important way that we explain our transit system to riders. We are
Zakhary Mallett, mcp  interested in working with the proposed Seamless Maps project to 1) develop new
TTHDISTRICT regional transit map standards and 2) better coordinate our operator maps and
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8TH DISTRICT By providing complete and consistent maps and information, the Seamless Transit

Maps project will make it easier for transit users to fully understand the region’s
{ransit context and make informed trip decisions. Transit users will use transit more
because they will feel confident using the region’s multiple transit services. New users

will be attracted to transit by a transportation system that works more like a single
regional system.

The SPUR, SVCF, MTC team is uniquely positioned to carry this idea through to
implementation. They have the expertise, relationships, and long-term commitment to
address this complex Bay Area problem. By combining the efforts of the public,
private, and nonprofit foundation sectors, this project is structured for success.

BART supports the Seamless Transit Maps project and looks forward to participating.

Sincerely,

Bt Formfls

Bob Franklin
Department Manager, Customer Access and Accessibility

www.hart.gov
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Qctober 6, 2016

Metropolitan Transportation Commission
375 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA 94105

Re: Seamiess Transit Maps
Dear Commissioners;

The San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans) supports the Seamless Transit Maps project, a joint
initiative of SPUR, the Silicon Valley Community Foundation (SVCF) and the Metropolitan
Transportation Commussion {MTC).

SamTrans is the administrative body for the principal public transit and fransportation programs in San
Mateo County. SamTrans is commmitted to increasing transit ridership and improving the transit
experience for our customers. SamTrans is currently exploring the potential for additional express route
service throughout the Peninsula. Efforts like the Seamless Transit Maps project will create a more
scamless public fransportation experience across operators and will help make these services and others
more successiul.

Maps are an important way that we explain our transit system to riders. We are interested in working with
the proposed Seamless Maps project to 1) develop new regional transit map standards and 2) better
coordinate our operators’ maps and information with other Bay Area transit systems.

By providing complete and consistent maps and information, the Scamless Transit Maps project will
make it easier for transit users to fully understand the region’s transit systems so they can make informed
trip decisions.

The SPUR, SVCF, and MTC team is uniquely positioned to carry this idea through to implementation.
They have the expertise, relationships, and long-term commitment to address this complex issue. By
combining the efforts of the public, private, and nonprofit foundation sectors, this project is siructured for
Success.

SamTrans supports the Seamless Transit Maps project and looks forward to participating.

Sincerely,

Seamus P, Murphy
Chief Communications Officer

SAN MATEOQ COUNTY TRANSIT DISTRICT
1250 San Carlos Ave. — P.O. Box 3006 San Carlos, CA 74070-1306 ph 650-508-6200 www samirans.com
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September 28, 2016
MTC, 375 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA 94105

Re: Seamless Transit Maps

Dear MTC Commissioners:

Mayor Libby Schaaf’s office supports the Seamless Transit Maps project, a joint initiative of SPUR and
the Silicon Valley Community Foundation and the Metropolitan Transportation Commission.

Oakland is home to a multitude of different transit operators and transit riders. As our city continues to
grow, our office is committed to increasing transit ridership and improving the transit experience for
Oakland residents. The more seamless public transportation in the Bay Area becomes across operators,
the more we can increase access to opportunity and improve the lives of our residents. As an
administration committed to the delivery of vibrant and sustainable infrastructure, figuring out how to
maximize the utility of our transportation assets is a critical step. -

Maps are an important way that we explain our transit system to riders. We are interested in working with
the proposed Seamless Maps project to 1) develop new regional transit map standards and 2) better
coordinate our operator maps and information with other Bay Area transit systems.

By providing complete and consistent maps and information, the Seamless Transit Maps project will
make it easier for transit users to fully understand the region’s transit context and make informed trip
decisions. Transit users will use transit more because they will feel confident using the region’s multiple
transit services. New users will be attracted to transit by a transportation system that works more like a
single regional system.

The SPUR, SVCF, MTC team is uniquely positioned to carry this idea through to implementation. They
have the expertise, relationships, and long-term commitment to address this complex Bay Area problem.
By combining the efforts of the public, private, and nonprofit foundation sectors, this project is structured
for success.

The Oakland Mayor’s Office supports the Seamless Transit Maps project and looks forward to
participating.

Sincerely,
et Tk

Matt Nichols
Policy Director of Infrastructure and Transportation



M® Valley Transportation Authority

October 6, 2016

Metropolitan Transportation Commission
375 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA 94105

Re: Seamless Transit Maps Project
Dear MTC Commissioners:

VTA supports the Seamless Transit Maps project, a joint initiative of SPUR and the Silicon Valley
Community Foundation and the Metropolitan Transportation Commission.

This collaborative project provides regional partners an opportunity to share ideas and best practices to
address challenges related to transit map design and information. VTA is committed to working with
other transit agencies and operators across the Bay Area to identify opportunities to coordinate local
transit information design on a regional level, where appropriate. Developing common mapping
vocabulary and more consistent transit information among the different transit agencies will help support
the project’s overall goal of removing barriers to transit use in the region.

VTA supports the Seamless Transit Maps project and looks forward to participating.

Sincerely,
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Carolyn Gonot, Interim Director
Planning & Program Development

3331 North First Street - San Jose, CA 95134-1927 - Administration 408.321.5555 - Customer Service 408.321.2300



Gounty (bnnection

2477 Arnold Industrial Way ~ Concord, CA 94520-5326  (925) 676-1976  countyconnection.com

September 28, 2016

Metropolitan Transportation Commission
375 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA 94105

Re: Seamless Transit Maps
Dear MTC Commissioners:

County Connection supports the Seamless Transit Maps project, a joint initiative of SPUR and the Silicon Valley Community
Foundation and the Metropolitan Transportation Commission.

County Connection is committed to increasing transit ridership and to improving the transit experience for our customers. County
Connection provides nearly 1,000 hours of daily bus service that intersects with BART in within the I-680 and SR24 corridors. Making
connections between County Connection and BART is one of the most desired transportation improvements our riders seek. The
more seamless public transportation in the Bay Area becomes across operators, the better able we will be meet the needs of our
customers and fulfill our agency’s core values.

Maps are an important way that we explain our transit system to riders. We are interested in working with the proposed Seamless
Maps project to 1) develop new regional transit map standards and 2) better coordinate our operator maps and information with
other Bay Area transit systems.

By providing complete and consistent maps and information, the Seamless Transit Maps project will make it easier for transit users
to fully understand the region’s transit context and make informed trip decisions. Transit users will use transit more because they
will feel confident using the region’s multiple transit services. New users will be attracted to transit by a transportation system that
works more like a single regional system.

The SPUR, SVCF, MTC team is uniquely positioned to carry this idea through to implementation. They have the expertise,
relationships, and long-term commitment to address this complex Bay Area problem. By combining the efforts of the public, private,

and nonprofit foundation sectors, this project is structured for success.

County Connection supports the Seamless Transit Maps project and looks forward to participating.

Sincefgly,

Rick Ramacier
General Manager

Clayton « Concord « Contra Costa County » Danville - Lafayette « Martinez
Moraga - Orinda - Pleasant Hill -+ San Ramon « Walnut Creek

L CONTRA COSTA TRANSIT AUTHORITY




October 10, 2016

Metropolitan Transportation Commission
375 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA 94105

GOLDEN GATE BRID

Re: Scamless Transit Maps SSHIGHWAY & TRANSPORTATION [)n r uu

Dear MTC Commissioners:

The Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and Transportation District supports the Seamless Transit Maps
project, a joint initiative of SPUR, the Silicon Valley Community Foundation, and the Metropolitan
Transportation Commission.

Each year, the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and Transportation District provides bus and ferry service
to over nine million customers. Currently, twenty percent of our bus commuters take another transit
operator to get to Golden Gate Transit and eighteen percent transfer from Golden Gate Transit to another
transit operator. Nine percent of our ferry passengers transfer from another transit operator and fifteen
percent transfer to another operator to reach their final destination after riding the ferry. The more
seamless public transportation in the Bay Area becomes across operators, the better able we will be to
meet the needs of our customers and fulfill our agency’s core values.

Maps are an important way that we explain our transit system to riders, and provide an overview of how
our system connects with other Bay Arca transit operators. We are interested in working with the
proposed Seamless Maps project to 1) develop new regional transit map standards and 2) better
coordinate our operator maps and information with other Bay Area transit systems.

Complete and consistent maps will make it easier for transit users to fully understand the region’s transit
context and make informed trip decisions. Transit users will use transit more because they will feel
confident using the region’s multiple transit services. New users will be attracted to transit by a
transportation system that works more like a single regional system.

The SPUR, SVCF, MTC team is uniquely positioned to carry this idea through to implementation. They
have the expertise, relationships, and long-term commitment to address this complex Bay Area problem.
By combining the efforts of the public, private, and nonprofit foundation sectors, this project is structured
for success.

The Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and Transportation District supports the Seamless Transit Maps
project and looks forward to participating.

Sincerely,

| (-"\},,_,___,{g};;;,\\Q/\/

Dana Fehler
Director, Marketing & Communications
Golden Gate Bridge, Highway & Transportation District

1011 ANDERSEN DRIVE * SAN RAFAEL, CA 94901-5318 * USA
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October 11, 2016

Metropolitan Transportation Commission
375 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA 94105

Re: Seamless Transit Maps
Dear MTC Commissioners:

The San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) supports the Seamless Transit Maps
project, a joint initiative of SPUR and the Silicon Valley Community Foundation and the Metropolitan
Transportation Commission.

The SFMTA is committed to reducing private automobile use by shifting drivers into transit and other
modes. We are also committed to improving the customer experience for all modes. The more seamless
public transportation in the Bay Area becomes across transit operators, the better able we will be to meet
the needs of our customers and fulfill our agency’s core values.

Maps are intrinsic for transit customers to accurately understand available transit systems. We are
interested in working with the proposed Seamless Transit Maps project to: 1) develop new regional transit
map standards; and 2) better coordinate our operator maps and information with other Bay Area transit
systems.

By providing complete and consistent maps and information, the Seamless Transit Maps project will
make it easier for transit users to fully understand the region’s transit context and make informed trip
decisions. A Seamless Transit map will reduce barriers to accessing transit by improving riders’
understanding of all available options. Providing reliable and legible map information will make transit
riders feel confident using the region’s many transit service providers. Increasing customer confidence
and user understanding will likely increase transit trips and retain existing riders. New users will also be
more likely to choose transit if they can understand that the Bay Area’s transportation systems can work
like a single, regional transit system.

The SPUR, SVCF, MTC team is well positioned to carry this idea through to implementation. They have
the expertise, relationships, and long-term commitment to address this complex Bay Area problem. By
combining the efforts of the public, private, and nonprofit foundation sectors, this project is structured for
success.

The SFMTA supports the Seamless Transit Maps project and looks forward to participating.

Sincerely,

-

Edward D. Reiskin
Director of Transportation

1 South Van Ness Avenue 7th Floor, San Francisco, CA 94103 415.701.4500 www.sfmta.com
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